
New Emphysema Therapy Improves Pulmonary Function
Surya Bhatt, MD (left) and Mark Dransfield, MD (right) maneuver valve with a bronchoscope.



IM Residents Win Big 
at ACP Meeting

The Jeopardy Team: Brent 
Bermingham, MD, Page Axley, 
MD, and Zac Doegg, MD, with 
Best Oral Vignette Winner 
Seema Kumar, MD
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Tinsley Harrison Internal Medicine Residency 
Program Rated Among Best in the Nation
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Mutyam Receives Grant for 
Cystic Fibrosis Research
“Novel therapeutic approaches for 
treatment of CF patients with W1282X 
premature termination codon 
mutations” 

Venkateshwar Mutyam, PhD
Instructor 
Pulmonary, Allergy and Critical Care
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Arora Co-Authors
American Heart Association 
Scientific Statement on 
Genomic Medicine

Pankaj Arora, MD
Assistant Professor, Cardiovascular Disease
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Cell Therapy Lab Fully 
Accredited

Ayman Saad, MD
Associate Professor
Hematology and Oncology
Interim Director, Blood and Marrow 
Transplantation and Cellular Therapy 
Program
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Palliative Care Helps Patients 
with Liver Cancer and Cirrhosis
Article listed at the top of “must reads” 
on improving quality care.

Alayne Markland, DO
Associate Professor 
Gerontology, Geriatrics and Palliative Care
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Khass Receives Arthritis 
National Research Foundation 
Grant
“The influence of the surrogate light 
chain protein λ5 on bone health and 
arthritis in aging”

Mohamed Khass, PhD
Instructor, Clinical Immunology and 
Rheumatology
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Morris Named Inaugural Heudebert Scholar
Jason Morris, MD (left) with Gustavo Heudebert, MD, MACP (right) 



Dionne-Odom Earns K23 from 
NICHHD to Study Malaria 
Prevention in Pregnant Women 
in Cameroon

Jodie Dionne-Odom, MD
Assistant Professor, Infectious Diseases
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DOM Congratulates Employees of the Month 
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Rich Searles
Information Systems Specialist 
Preventive Medicine
May

Sara Hannum
Educational Liaison 
Preventive Medicine
April

Mozella Kerley
Administrative Associate
Nephrology
June



Medical 
Grand 
Rounds
Resumes
Wednesday,
August 29, 2018
12:00 P.M. in 
Margaret Cameron 
Spain Auditorium

Emerging 
Opportunities
in Lung Disease

Patricia W. Finn, MD
Professor and Chair
Department of Medicine, University of 
Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago

Summer Break!




